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March, 2020, Prayer Letter

Dear Fellow Helpers in the Lord,
Greetings in the name of our Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ. It always
gives me much joy to report on BEAMS.

As many of you may know, I was sick during the National BEAMS Bible
Conference. The Saturday before the Conference, I came down with a terrible 4
virus and then had afib with my heart. My doctor told me not to go out. Ithank S
the Lord for my recovery.

I understand that all our speakers did a wonderful job in preaching. I want
to thank Dr. Dan Carr, our pastor, and Dr. Butch Lockard, BEAMS Associate
Director, for filling in for me, the BEAMS staff, and Faith Baptist Church staff and members for all
their work in preparing and serving during the Conference. I also want to thank Pastor Blake
Holland and the members of Bethel Hill Baptist Church for cooking and serving the meal at
BEAMS headquarters.

Rene’ & Freda Freret

Special Prayers
We are praying for your health and safety during this Coronavirus pandemic.

Missionaries Need Bibles

The main purpose of BEAMS is to supply whole, hardback Bibles, free of charge, to
missionaries on the foreign fields. Nearly every week, and sometimes every day, we receive
requests for Bibles from missionaries.

Sometimes, we also receive letters from missionaries thanking us for the Bibles. Irecently
received a letter from Bro. Napoleon Flores, a missionary to Honduras. He wrote, “I wanted to
thank you for investing in eternity by sending Bibles to Honduras. Last week we gave a Bible to a
lady named Dilcia. This lady is so poor. She would never be able to afford to purchase one on her
own. We thank you for your desire to spread God’s word. May the Lord richly bless each of you
and continue to multiply your ministry and generosity.”

Your support for BEAMS allows us the honor of supplying Bibles to thousands of missionaries
and national pastors just like Bro. Flores.

Thank You
Yes, thank you for your prayers and support of BEAMS and the Freret family.

Your Missionaries,
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René and Freda Freret



